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Heller, Walden, Amodei Urge Conference on NDAA to Include TRICARE Prime Amendment
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV),  Congressman Greg Walden (R-OR), and Congressman Mark Amodei (R-NV ) sent a letter to Chairman Levin, Chairman McKeon, Ranking Member McCain and Ranking Member Smith, asking the Conference to include his amendment in the final version of S. 3254, the National Defense Authorization Act (NDAA). This amendment requires the Department of Defense (DOD) to issue a report on the reported termination of TRICARE Prime health coverage. This termination could affect many military retirees and their families in Northern Nevada.  
A PDF copy of the letter is attached with this press release.


Full text of the letter: 
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Sincerely,

 

DEAN HELLER

United States Senator

